Letter to Adolph Germer in Chicago,
from Ludwig Katterfeld in Dighton, Kansas,
June 10, 1919.
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Dighton, Kans., June 10, 1919.

Adolph Germer,

Executive Secretary.
Dear Comrade:—

Kindly submit by wire the following mo-
tion to the members of the new National Execu-
tive Committee just elected through referendum
vote of the Party membership:

NEC Motion
by Katterfeld.

“That the newly elected National Executive
Committee meet at the National Office in Chi-
cago, Tuesday, July 1st [1919] at 10 am.”

Comment.

I urge a meeting of the new NEC at this
earliest possible date so that without loss of time

we may call a halt to the party wrecking activities
of the expiring committee and begin in earnest
the work of organization and education that must
be done before the Socialist Party of the United
States can grapple successfully with the tremen-
dous problems that confront it.

Fraternally yours,

L.E. Katterfeld,
National Executive Committeeman,
5th District.

Comrade Germer:—

Should you decide not to comply with the
above, kindly notify me at once by wire.
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